
Cornerstone Preschool

July 2023

Dear Family,
Welcome to Cornerstone Preschool. We are excited you have chosen our school for your child and look

forward to meeting you soon.
Please mark your calendar for Thursday, August 24, 6:00 p.m., when we will have our Preschool

Open House & Orientation. You will receive your child’s handbook and we will go through the school year’s
events, policies, expectations, and answer any questions you may have. Please be aware that our church and
preschool has a Facebook page (Cornerstone Church Chrisney and Preschool) and I post lots of preschool
pictures and information on this page throughout the year.

Here is a list of your child’s supplies needed for the school year and the dates their class starts. We
prefer you bring their supplies on their first day of school August 29 and not to the Open House.

Supply List:

1 - Small plastic school box
1 - Box of 24 Crayons for Pre-K
1 - Box Jumbo Crayons for Doves
1 - Scissors
1 - No. 2 Pencil
1 - Big Eraser
1 - 3 prong pocket folder. Solid color, not plastic. Do not put names on these
1 - Backpack large enough to hold a 3-ring notebook binder

Blessings,
Raquel Zoglman, Dir. & Teacher
812-630-5643
razoglman@gmail.com


